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Casting Weekend-Special Edition 

 
 

Welcome to the first special edition of our newsletter which I have 
prepared to record what a great weekend we had even though I have 
never camped in winds like we had on Friday and Saturday. 
 
Special thanks must go to Terry Ellis for the manner in which he 

organised this weekend. So much attention to detail was necessary and Terry ticked all the 
boxes. 
 
Of course we must also thank John Coles for coming up to St Clair and having the skills and 
patience in difficult conditions to pass on techniques and tips to help with our casting. 
 
I apologise if I have missed some names but Tania did a fantastic job with the catering and my 
scales confirmed this when I got home. 
 
Finally well done to all who attended. Although we are a fishing club and this was a weekend 
to learn- socially it was a great trip and confirmed just what it is that makes our club special. 
 
Glenn O. 
 
 
 

  



 

 

 
Singleton Fly Fishing Club meets on the first     

Wednesday of each month at:- 
Maitland City Bowling Club 

                       14 Arthur Street 
                           Rutherford 
                           At 6.30pm 
 
 
Rutherford 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Camping 
 

(Pictures by Warwick Sommer) 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Casting School 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 
And a Bit of Fishing! 

 
(Picture by Warwick Sommer) 
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(Picture by Terry Ellis) 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Special thanks also to Terry for rescuing me from a barbed wire fence when I got a hammy 
cramp half way through! 
 

Special Edition Wrap Up  
 
 

 
That’s  all  for  now.   
 
Great to record a fantastic event. 
 
Glenn O.  
 
 


